Subject: Re: GBIRd/NCSU internal & media communications **From:** Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Date: 5/7/2017 5:53 PM

To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>

CC: "jrgodwinnc@gmail.com" <godwin@ncsu.edu>, "Fred_gould@ncsu.edu"

<fred_gould@ncsu.edu>, Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>, Royden Saah

<royden.saah@islandconservation.org>

Thank you, Fred.

Heath

360-584-3051

On May 5, 2017, at 20:24, Fred Gould < fgould@ncsu.edu > wrote:

Just to let you know, I emailed with Todd and he will have a conference call with John and me on Tuesday (He's out of town next week).

I asked about the timing of his article and he said that it was indeed a coincidence.

I was glad to hear that.

On May 4, 2017, at 6:40 PM, Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org wrote:

GBIRd/NCSU internal communications

Fri, May 5, 2017 1:30 PM - 2:00 PM PDT

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/800930933

You can also dial in using your phone.

United States: +1 (872) 240-3212

Access Code: 800-930-933

First GoToMeeting? Try a test session: https://care.citrixonline.com/g2m/getready

<Mail Attachment.ics><Mail Attachment.eml>

1 of 1 9/11/2017 10:44 AM